
8th grade Newsletter
March 24, 2023

This week was a very productive week, with everyone
working hard to finish up everything as we begin
the 4th quarter. One more week until spring break.

March Dadness will be next Monday- the girls basketball team will play
their parents. There will also be pulled pork sandwiches available for
purchase. Serving starts at 5:30. Game starts at 6:30.

Don’t forget:
● We will be putting together a video of pictures of the graduates. You need

to start getting pictures together of your child, old and new, and any group
pictures that should be included. I need these pictures by May 1.

CRS Rice Bowl/Almsgiving- Fridays in lent students may bring in a small donation for the rice bowl and
wear free dress that day. Also if students return their Rice Bowl that came home, after Easter they will
receive a prize.

Dear Confirmation Candidates and Sponsors,

There will be a practice for confirmation on Friday, April 28
th

at 6:00 for sponsors and candidates.

Confirmation will be held on Saturday, April 29, at St. Mary’s Church. All confirmation candidates
and sponsors will need to arrive by 4:00. Pictures will be taken at 4:00. Following pictures, the
bishop will meet with the candidates at around 4:30. Mass will begin at 5:00

In class next week:

Math- Independent Study- Geometry

Science - Scientific Method and Experimentation

Social Studies-Topic 12-6, Winning WWI

English/ Language Arts- Finish Diary of Anne Frank play

Religion- Lent

Calendar dates

March 24- noon dismissal - Parent/ Teacher conferences

March 25-City Lights School Fundraiser Dinner/Dance/Action

April 3-7- Spring Break

April 29- Confirmation

May 16- 8th grade graduation


